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CITY OF PILOT POINT 
invites applications for the position of:

Utility Technician

SALARY: Depends on Qualifications

OPENING DATE: 01/04/18

DESCRIPTION:

The City of Pilot Point believes that each employee makes a significant contribution to our success. This
job description is designed to outline primary duties, qualifications and job scope. The omission of
specific statements of duties does not exclude them from the position if the work is similar, related or a
logical assignment to the position.

EXAMPLES OF ESSENTIAL DUTIES:

Performs a variety of semi-skilled and technical skilled maintenance work in the operation, maintenance
and repair of water and wastewater treatment facilities and systems.

TYPICAL QUALIFICATIONS:

Performs entry-level labor to assist in the operation and maintenance of water and wastewater systems.
Predominantly functions on a construction crew performing excavation and repair of water and sewer
lines. Related tasks include but are not limited to: Operating two ton crew trucks, operating dump trucks
and light vehicles, operating backhoes, assisting licensed operators in the sanitation and disinfection of
sewer and water lines, maintaining tools and equipment, performing preventative maintenance on motor
vehicles; responding to emergency conditions; and maintaining written documentation of work orders,
test results, and regulatory information. Operation of specialized water utility equipment may be required
as skills progress. Perform other related duties as assigned. Must have the ability to follow written and
oral instructions. Must follow City and departmental policies and procedures. Exposed to extreme heat,
cold, rain, humidity, wetness, hazardous chemicals, insects, dust, poisonous plants, noxious smells,
fumes, and physical stress from exertion. 

High school diploma or GED is required.

Valid Texas Driver's License.

One year experience is required.

Must be able to obtain a class "D" (TCEQ) water license within the first 2yr's of employment.

 

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION:

Must be able to follow detailed instructions and work with minimal supervision.

Must be able to work rotating on-call/after-hour duty with other Department employees.

Must be able to respond to emergency call back duty after hours and weekends.

Performs administrative duties by entering data into the computer; compiling various reports.

Runs tests by taking samples; running lab tests; recording daily results; resetting pumps or computer
levels to ensure water purity filing results and compiling various reports for other agencies.

Prepares for inspections by ensuring all equipment, records; lab procedures and facilities are clean and
up to inspection.

Performs plant operations by pumping scum pits and clarifiers; checking the oil levels on pumps;
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changing out filters and cylinders; inspecting and cleaning columns; checking and replacing skimmers;
greasing gears; trickling filters; running centrifuge; and ensuring all equipment and pumps are
operational.

 

APPLICATIONS MAY BE FILED ONLINE AT: 
http://www.cityofpilotpoint.org

102 E Main St
Pilot Point, TX 76258
940-324-5025

aholloway@cityofpilotpoint.org

Position #900
UTILITY TECHNICIAN
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